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Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

We hope that your child has settled back at school.  It is certainly an unusual time for us, but we will 

do everything we can to ensure that your child feels safe and settled and is achieving their very best.  

Every year we have a ‘GCSE Success Fair’ dedicated to helping our Year 11 students in their studies. 

Topics covered will range from revision techniques, mental health, to the finer details of nutrition, 

good sleep patterns along with next steps such as sixth form and careers information. This event is due 

to take place on Thursday 17 September.  However, due to the current climate it has now been 

postponed to the middle of October and it will take place online.    

Once we have finalised the date, we will send you the information and instructions on how to sign up 

and attend the virtual meetings, along with the schedule and any relevant help packs. We strongly 

encourage you and your child to take part so that we may all feel equipped to help each other during 

this crucial year.  

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact either of us at the school on 

jack.stevenson@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk or at m.siu@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk . 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Jack Stevenson 
Head of Year 11  
 

Michael Siu  
Assistant Head teacher  
 

 

 

 

 
 

mailto:j.stevenson@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk
mailto:m.siu@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk

